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Sullivan County Community Hospital Home Health, 2110 Hospital Blvd., Suite #3, Sullivan, IN,
47882 will no longer participate in the Medicare program (Title XVIIl of the of the Social
Security Act) effective September 14, 2018. The agreement between Sullivan County
Community Hospital Home Health and the Secretary of Health and Human Services will be
terminated on September 14, 2018 in accordance with the provisions of the Social Security Act.

No payment will be made by the Medicare program under this agreement for covered services
furnished to patients who are admitted on or after September 14, 2018.

Lori Resler, DON
Sullivan County Community Hospital Home Health




